Parnjit Singh

From: Hannelore Braunsberg <G -
Sent: 05 February 2022 18:02

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/3225/P

Dear Sir/Madam

I 'have looked at this application and have some serious objections to the scale of this development. While I
appreciate the need for flats I do not think one of London's most beautiful areas should be spoiled in this
way.

1. Hampstead Heath is a unique and protected open area in London. This extensive development, so near to
it, of huge buildings close to one another is totally unsuitable.

2. Who is to live in these flats? They are certainly not suitable for families with children as there appear to
be no plans for gardens or open areas for them to play.

3. We live next to Hampstead Heath and regularly visit Parliament Hill to enjoy the beautiful view. This
development would obstruct a considerable part of it.

4. T am also concerned about the negative impact of so large a development on residents in the area.

Yours faithfully
Hannelore Braunsberg

12 A The Pryors
London NW3 1BS



